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Photographic Alliance of America (PAA) 

PAA News and Updates

®

FIAP Liaison Officer for the 
United States of America  

The International Federation of 
Photographic Art (FIAP) Board 
of Directors met for three days in 
Spokane, WA, USA, during the 
2019 Annual Conference of the 
Photographic Society of America 
(PSA) worldwide. 

On Tuesday, September 24, the 
required 2019 FIAP Annual General 
Assembly was held. All FIAP 
national/country Operational Members 

were invited to send their Liaison 
Officer or a proxy in order to vote. 
Joanne Stolte, FIAP Liaison Officer 

For information regarding the 
Photographic Alliance of America 
(PAA): https://psa-photo.org/
index.php?paa, and follow PAA on 
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.
com/Photographic-Alliance-of-
America-1986883941590941/.

FIAP Board Meeting During 2019  PSA Conference

Joanne Receiving Three Ballots

for the United States of America, was 
in attendance. Joanne signed for her 
ballot and two of the proxies that were 
submitted. 

Joanne with Ballots

Joanne Stolte, FIAP Liaison Officer for the USA, 
Attending FIAP Annual General Assembly

Joanne Signing for Ballot and Proxy Ballots


